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        On Monday 18th November 2019, class of History and

Concepts of Diplomacy, led by Dr. Nigel Gould-Davies, visited

the Austrian Embassy. 

    Students enjoyed the opportunity meeting the

Ambassador and attended a brief historical overview of the

Thai-Austrian diplomatic relationship, economic and cultural

cooperation, as well as a description of embassy operations.

During this auspicious occasion, students engaged in

discussions regarding the impending diplomatic challenges in

the digital era.
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